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Request for Gift Acceptance 

The School Department requires specific authorization for acceptance of gifts. 

Motion: School Committee Accepts the donations listed below for school department use: 

Donor Recipient Amount Reason Account Number 

Lueders 
Environmental, Inc. 

Brookline High 
School 

$125.00 Environmental Club TA03 

The Korean Church of 
Boston 

Public Schools 
of Brookline 

$500.00 BHS General 
Scholarship Fund 

3199TS99 



lit LUEDERS_____--­
ENVIRONMENTAL, INC. 

December 13,2021 

Brookline Public Schools 
Dr. Linus Guillory 
333 Washington Street 
Brookline, MA 02445 

Dear Dr. Guillory, 

In appreciation of the many clients, we are privileged to service in Brookline, we are pleased to 
make this donation to the school ctepartment. Lueders Environmental is a Lawn, Tree & Shrub 
care company specializing in science based environmentally sound approaches and attentive 
customer service. 

Contributing to your school depaI1ment is a way we can give back to the Brookline community 
for considering us thc company of choi<.:e. I always hope that in supporting education, other 
companies will join us. Piease use these funds in any way you consider appropriate. 

Sincerely, 

~.~~ 
Michael Lueders 
President 

MELlen 

Enclosure 


.. \ ~ 

PO Box 920279 • Needham, MA 02492-0003 • (508) 359-9905 • Fax: (508) 359-8125· www.luedersco.com 

http:www.luedersco.com


Korean Church of Boston 
Presbyterian Church (U.S.A.) 

Founded 1953 

32 Horvard Street 
Brookline, MA 02445 

t 617 739 2663 
f 617 739 1366 
e www.kcboston.org 

BliY~iPt; °1 .. i11 
Pastor: Rev. Young Ghil Lee 

~~~~~jj!§1 
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To: Samuel Rippin 
Deputy Superintendent 
The public Schools of Brookline 

Dec., 21, 2021 

The Korean Church of Boston would like to donate $500 to the Public Schools of 

Brookline for the BHS General Scholarship Fund. Enclosed is the check. We pray that 

the graduates of BHS have successful life in their careers engaging into the society on 

their own creative terms. 

7 
Youn hi! Lee 

Senior Pastor 

http:www.kcboston.org

